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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:47 PM
To: 'Eleanor-Ann Davis'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE HIKE

Good afternoon Ms. Davis,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Eleanor-Ann Davis [mailto:poos50@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:12 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE HIKE 
 
Ms Carlotta Stauffer: 
 
Please, please, please there is so much greed 
in this country already. Please do the right thing 
by having a fair rate for our hard working citizens 
who many are not even getting a fair wage. 
 
Thank you in advance for doing the kind thing. 
Pamela S Wolf 
3140 Shamrock Dr. 
Venice FL  34285 
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